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Vote no on new gun control!
Red Flag laws are very dangerous.  They allow the taking of property without due 
process. It would empower the government to persecute Mainers at will. No one has 
the power to deny human rights to citizens.
This bill would be illegal under the Maine Constitution and the Federal Constitution.
We don't have a crime problem in Maine and and the right to bear arms is not related 
to crime at all.  It is a natural human right.
Any argument about the right to bear arms ended in Israel last October.   Vote against 
this bad bill! 


